October 9th, 2017
Dear Panel 55 -

Thank you so much for the amazing amount of attention and participation you were
willing to give to ALL of us in the Area during our last Assembly. The whole weekend
was filled with great stuff - but even great stuff can be overwhelming!

As you go back to your Districts and Groups I know you will be wanting to take
summary information about the items that the GRs voted on:

1. The AWSC recommended, and the Assembly approved, that we will retain the
position of the Legacy Coordinator and ask Panel 58 Chairperson to create a Task Force
to develop the guidelines for the position so that a member can stand for the job and
have success in service. I'm sure you will be hearing from our Panel 58 Chairperson,
Diane C., when she is working on that.

2. Our 2018 Budget. Roger D., our current Technology Coordinator will be posting our
approved budget on the website, and hopefully Pat A., our Panel 58 Technology
Coordinator will find a spot on the next Panel's website for it too - since we will be using
that to proceed with the next Panel.

Please note that one item was inadvertently left off of the spreadsheet. Last year
Assembly approved a $120 per year payment to District 10 to rent some space in their
storage unit. We will be continuing that arrangement in 2018. So Joanne will add that

to the Business Expenses section of the 2018 Budget before the final is posted.

I am looking forward to tying up loose ends, and handing over the reins to Diane - who I
know will do a wonderful job!

As always you can reach me with questions, concerns or suggestions. I'm humbled and
honored to be allowed to continue in service to our Area as your Delegate for Panel 58!

Love and hugs in service,
Cindy J.

Chairperson Panel 55 AFG Area 9 Florida North



